
 

Headteacher Update  

Dear all,  

Please ensure you read the letter regarding our school      

response to COVID-19. We have provided paper copies to     

ensure you all have the information. As you will read in the       

letter, good hygiene is paramount and this is discussed daily 

across both schools. Please respect the advice regarding    

keeping children off who have any of the symptoms listed.  

On a lighter note, in our assembly today we watched a          

fabulous photo story of HMO World Book Day 2020. I will do my 

best to upload it onto the website next week for your              

enjoyment. 

Don’t forget the Rainbow non-uniform day next Friday.  

Have a happy and healthy weekend,  

Olivia 

 

Olivia Hargreaves 

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 
13th March 2020 

March 
W/C 16th Enterprise Week 

18th Parent/Teacher Consultation 

Evening 

20th Rainbow Non-Uniform Day  

W/C 23rd Lea Green Residential 

31st Easter Fair 

April 
6th-17th Easter Holidays 

May 
25th-29th Half Term 

June   
26th Training Day 

July  
20th Training Day-No children in 

school      
Any changes/additions will be          

marked in red 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Saplings 

Ethos Statement: I feel proud of who I am 

Proud 

Sign of the 

Week: 

We visited the RHS Garden Harlow Carr this week and helped Colin the            
Caterpillar find his colourful coat he had left behind in the bushes. We loved 
walking across the green grass and in the sheltered wood. We felt the blustery 
wind brush our faces, light rain pitter patter on our coats and watched the bright 
sun reflecting of the stream. We also made beautiful artwork out of natural    
objects we found in the gardens. We read ‘Megs Veg’ to prepare for our visit and 
think about how plants grow. We explored compost, shook bags of seeds and 
sowed them in our flower bed. We then watered them with our class watering 
cans. We thought about what our garden might look like and used flowers to 
print attractive flower beds. We can’t wait to see our wildflowers grow! 

Becky Thompson, hairdresser, is available to come into 

school all day on Thursday 30th April and Friday 1st May. 

Permission letters to be requested via home/school book 

but please contact her direct to arrange an appointment on 

07793432898. The payment is £8.00.  



Catkins 

Rainbow Non-Uniform Day Rainbow Raffle  

On the 20th March children can come in non-uniform in exchange for bringing in      

something to go in our rainbow hampers for the Easter Fair. This could be a small 

unwanted gift, non-perishable food/drink, smellies or anything you can think of!                 

Many thanks Friends of Hob Moor Federation. Classes are as follows:  

 Seedlings - Red    Trunks/Green Shoots - Blue  
Blossoms/ Branches - Orange   Oak Trees - Purple  
Twigs/Buds/Saplings - Yellow  Oak Leaves/Catkins - Pink  
Roots/Boughs - Green   

Seedlings Alfie for good independent sitting 
Blossoms Phoenix for independently ordering numbers 1-10 in his play 
Twigs Sophie for lovely intensive interaction sessions 
Saplings Anabelle for walking back to class at the end of playtime with a  

   friend from the Primary School 
Buds Blake for his fantastic pirate costume on World Book Day
Branches Florence for making excellent progress in reading 
Roots Kacper for amazing re-telling of our class story
Boughs Niki for confidently communicating across school 
Green Shoots Holly for using her voice 
Trunks  Poppy for being helpful in class
Catkins Harry for fantastic clear speech, using his voice to communicate
Oak Leaves Lydia for working hard on her letters and writing her name  
    independently 
Oak Trees Harry for an excellent trip to The Grand representing Hob Moor Oaks 
Oak Trees Max for excellent participation in the Panathlon 

Maureen’s Communication Award    
Diogo for removing his hand to show that he doesn't like the feel of something 

   Olivia’s Outstanding Award
Jack for successfully coping with changes to his day   

      Swimmer of the week      
Elliott for a confident first swim in the hydro pool

Catkins had fantastic day out at Tropical 
World this week, we spent lots of time        
exploring all the different types of animals 
and plants in the different areas. After lunch 
we went to  the park and had lots of fun, 
even the sun came out to play. 


